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Thames Water 
Langford Lane 

Kidlington 
Oxfordshire 

OX5 1QT 

Re: Connection of new water service for 27 Hillside, Slough SL1 2RW 

It is necessary for us to carry out works for 4 new water connections between 

04/12/2023 – 07/12/2023. The first 2 water connections will be taking place 

04/12/2023 side of 33 Hillside, the final 2 connections will take place opposite 

23 Hillside 06/12/2023. This will not affect your supply. 

We may need work in front of the driveway, this may prevent the drive way from 

being used. 

We would be grateful if you could avoid parking in close proximity to this 
location. It may be advisable to move any cars prior to this time.  

Access will remain available to residents and emergency vehicles at all times. 
We would ask for your co-operation to keep the area clear of vehicles. 

We may need to place cones in areas where access is required to our 
apparatus and to allow our vehicles to park in close proximity. Please do not 
remove these cones, as this will delay the works going ahead. 

Whilst we will do our best to keep disruption to a minimum, the very nature of 
this type of work means that some disruption is inevitable.  

We thank you in advance for your understanding and co-operation on this 
matter and apologise for any inconvenience caused. Any problems please 
call the planning office during office hours 08:00 - 17:00 or Out of Hours 
0800 316 9800. 
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